RECEIVED

By KSBHA at 3:36 pm, Jul 02, 2020 ! MM CO

On Behalf of Kansas Health Care
Provider Insurance Availability Plan

SENT VIA CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
AND REGULAR U.S. MAIL

July 2. 2020

Dr. Ruth M. Lehman Wiens, MD

CONFIDENTIAL

Re: Termination of Coverage
Kansas Availability Plan
Po]jcy No.: CONFIDENTIAL
Policy Period: 01/15/2020 to 07/01/2020
Termination Date: 07/01/2020

Dear Dr. Lehman Wiens:

In accordance with the requirements of the Kansas Health Care Provider Insurance Availability Act, this
letter is to notify you that coverage under your medical professional liability insurance policy terminated
with the Kansas Health Care Provider Insurance Availability Plan on the above-captioned date.

Please be advised that any health care provider who moves out of state, retires or otherwise discontinues
the practice of medicine in Kansas should contact the Health Care Stabilization Fund directly at 785-
291-3777 for the required steps necessary to secure tail coverage.

Sincerely,

2L

Sara Patry
Underwriter

cc: Kansas Health Care Stabilization Fund
Kansas State Board of Healing Arts
USI Insurance Services Inc., Att: Stacy Eck



From: Sara Patry

To: Barnes, Lori [BOHA]; Bohannon, Ronda [BOHA]; Saiya, Gwen [HCSF]
Cc: Stacy Eck

Subject: KCONFIDENTIA - Ruth M. Lehman Wiens, MD - exp. 07/01/2020

Date: Thursday, July 2, 2020 2:12:55 PM

Attachments: il_si -

KSP0027767 - Ruth M. Lehman Wiens, MD - cancel.pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon —

The Plan has processed the cancellation of Dr. Ruth Lehman Wiens, MD effective 07/01/2020. Attached you will find the notice of
cancellation which is being mailed today.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks,

» Sara Patry

A Underwriter
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